
Almirall, S.A. (the “Company”), in accordance with the provisions of Article 227 of Law 6/2023 

of 17 March on the Securities Market and Investment Services, and related provisions, hereby 

gives notice of the following 

MATERIAL INFORMATION 

Further to the Other Relevant Information notices published on 12 May 2024 (registration 

numbers 28618 and 28619) and 5 June 2024 (registration number 29006), the Company 

hereby informs that, on 12 June 2024, the 4,074,994 new shares issued by the Company as 

a result of the paid-up capital increase implementing the Company’s flexible dividend system 

were admitted to trading on the Madrid, Barcelona, Bilbao and Valencia Stock Exchanges. 

Barcelona, 12 June 2024 

Pablo Divasson del Fraile 

Investor Relations Department 

investors@almirall.com 
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